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Information Letter no. 31-2022 
 
 
 
Dear Member Federation,  
 

 

Following Information  Letter no. 26-2022 from October 25, I inform you that Mr. Pascal TESCH 
who is a member of  President Giorgio Scarso’s staff, was appointed by the Executive 
Committee to perform the function of Director of Strategy and International Relationships. 
 
The new organizational structure of the EFC will be updated in the Administrative Rules and 
will be sent to member federations.  
 
 
 
 
 
                                           
 

Jacek Slupski 
                                                                                      Secretary General 

 
 

Director of Strategy and International Relationships
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